
 

English: 
This week: We looked at the features that make up  Myths and 

Legends. We looked at various different mythical creatures and created 

and described our own creature using exciting adjectives and similes. 

Next Week: We will be starting our new text of ‘King Midas and the 

Golden Touch’. We will be sequencing and retelling the story in detail. 

 

Scan the QR code for online grammar support.  

 

Mathematics: 
This week: We looked at fractions and worked on finding half and 

quarter of both shapes and numbers. 

Next Week: We will be continuing with fractions of numbers. 

Every Thursday from next week,the children will be tested on their 

times tables. We will be starting with the 2 times tables. 

 

Online Learning: Please use to reinforce number facts. 

Please download the app below, it’s free! 

https://whiteroseeducation.com/1-minute-maths                                                
 

Foundation Subjects Next Term: 

Science-  To explore a micro-habitat. 

PSHE- Looking at a balanced diet over a week through a diary. 

Geography –To identify the location of hot and cold areas of the 

world in relation to Equator and the North and South Pole. 
RE – To know what happens in a church. 

Art- To add colour to the Greek vase designed last week. 

Computing- To look at the outcomes of programming. 

 

 

 

 

 

Important Notices 
 
CHALLENGE: 
Word Of The Week – Next term the word is ‘punctual’. 

Please encourage your child to write some super sentences 

using the word of the week and bring it into school on Monday. 

 

Forest School - Emerald Class will be starting Forest School 

this half term - please ensure you have sent in your child’s 

wellington boots into school. 

 

World Book Day-Thursday 6th March, the children can dress up 

as their favourite book character. They can also bring in their 

favourite book to share with the class. 

 
 

GENERAL NOTICES: 

• It’s getting very cold so please ensure your child is appropriately 

dressed for the weather. 

• Doodle – Please encourage your child to spend ten minutes daily to 

complete the tasks. 

• Cooking Money – Please could we ask to donate £1 towards purchasing 

ingredients for your child’s cooking. 

• Phone-free zone – Yeading Infant School is a phone-free zone. Please 

ensure phones are put away while collecting your child. 

• Nut allergies – Just another reminder that we do not allow any nuts on 

school grounds including food that ‘may contain nuts’. 

• Park and stride – Please park away from school near the church or park 

when dropping off your child and walk into school. 

• Reading – Please read with your child daily, write a comment in the 

yellow home/school dairy and ensure that his/her book bag is brought in 

daily.  

• Tissues – Please could you send in a box of tissue and wet wipes. 

Your donations will be greatly appreciated 

 
Have a great weekend! 

 

Question of the week  

If you could be any mythical  

creature what would you be and 

 why? 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


